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NSPCC Numbers Day 
 

Dear Parents/Carers 
 
On Friday 3rd February, we will be supporting the NSPCC in the annual fundraising event ‘Numbers 
Day’. 
 
Numbers Day is a great way of encouraging children to engage with Mathematics and have fun with 
numbers whilst also raising money for a charity that is dedicated to supporting children. 
  
Children are welcome to support the event by wearing a number themed item of clothing for a 
donation towards the NSPCC (suggested donation of 50p), something simple that could be sourced 
from home, why not upcycle an old t shirt and write a number on it or pin a number to a top…… be 
as creative as you want. Maybe you have a sports shirt or jersey with a number on it that they can 
wear? 
 
 
We look forward to seeing the children in their number themed outfits on the 3rd! 
 
 
 
Amanda Pippard and Catherine Lawrence 
Maths Team 
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